Roxanne Maher

From: Timothy Ryan

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2024 7:32 AM

To: Anita Merando
Cc: Town Council Group
Subject: Re: Pride Pizza Event

Attachments: favicon.ico

Anita;

Thank you for your email; I would encourage you to review the communications regarding this event that are attached to the agenda for tomorrow's Community Relations Committee meeting. Better yet, please feel free to attend!

Agenda is available here:

TOWN OF LEDYARD - Calendar

ledyardct.legistar.com



-Tim Timothy Ryan

On Jun 3, 2024, at 11:19 AM, Anita Merando <armerando@gmail.com> wrote:

Some people who received this message don't often get email from armerando@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

To the Members of Ledyard Town Council,

As a resident of Ledyard, and a person who believes that our town government represents ALL residents, regardless of race, religion, gender identity, or political affiliation, I want to enthusiastically support the Pride Month Pizza Party on the Town Green.

We are a diverse community in many ways, and it is important that everyone feels accepted and acknowledged by those who represent us. I plan to attend the party, not because I am LGBTQ, but because Ledyard is our home, and whoever we are, however we identify, we are one community.

Thank you for your consideration, Anita Merando 67 Homestead Rd Ledyard, CT (845) 891-9303